D To: ® Mrs McCormack: @ Adele Kerr; ® Mrs Ingram; +32 others Wed
Cc: ® Headteacher Kirklandpark Primary; & Mr Hepburn
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Good morning,

I hope this email finds you well &

From the 'Act to Make a Difference’ pledge, we have highlighted the amazing work st
doing to make our school a nurturing, inclusive and safe environment for our pupils. !
forward with our evidence, we are starting to gather views and information on our se
'"Hear Our Voice".

This pledge links nicely into our Peer School Review- all about hearing the voice of ou
addition to this, the pledge has a strong focus on staff wellbeing and providing oppor
parent/carers to have a voice when it comes to policy, procedure and practice.

From the "Act to Make a Difference’ pledge, we have highlighted the amazing work staff are already
doing to make our school a nurturing, inclusive and safe environment for our pupils. Moving
forward with our evidence, we are starting to gather views and information on our second pledge
'Hear Our Voice'.

This pledge links nicely into our Peer School Review- all about hearing the voice of our pupils. In
addition to this, the pledge has a strong focus on staff wellbeing and providing opportunities for our
parent/carers to have a voice when it comes to policy, procedure and practice.

Please complete the Google Form below and add in any additional information or suggestions that
you feel would benefit our school in developing an attachment and trauma sensitive approach.

Thank you to those staff who have offered to be a part of our Attachment working group. If anyone
else is interested in joining but has not yet emailed to confirm, please feel free to do so as there is
still time. Our first meeting will be Friday 25t April (during assembly). Moving forward, we will try
to meet at different points throughout the week for those staff who work part time to ensure all
staff can attend.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSjBOTXxiSxk97jdXPpgsCzkbl 5UMSk4gdfozuBObSgmb
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